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Boys Basketball picked up competitive non-conference games to start the 

season and participated in the Motor City Round Ball Classic. The boys are off to 

a great start with an overall record of 6-1 and a 4-0 record in the league, 

currently in first place. Mason is always the team to beat, so it makes for an 

exciting basketball season. We will be bringing in the JEBL players and middle 

school players to recognizing them at half time during upcoming games. We are 

hosting boys basketball districts for the first time in 7 years! That will be held here 

on March 9th. Be sure to stop up and catch a game or two!  

 

Josh Sweigert is finding success in his 5th year as head coach. The girls have 

taken to his high energy coaching style and responds to it with improvements to 

their game. They are 7-3 overall and 3-3 in the LCAA. We look forward to 

continued success. This year’s girls districts will be held at Blissfield High School 

the week of March 2nd. 

 

We welcome a new wrestling coach last year and we have another year with 

very good numbers. Coach Justin Gessner has recruited several students to his 

program from our hallways. We have a team of brand-new wrestlers and a few 

returning. We are looking for big things from our growing wrestling program this 

year.    

 

Mosley and Kevin Smith, both former Erie Mason swimmers have taken on the 

challenge of a large Varsity Swim Team for the second year in a row. With 31 

swimmers on the roster, the boys are finding that hard work in the pool has paid 

off with every single swimmer dropping time and recording their personal best 

times. Our Co-Op with Ida has proved to be successful yet again with 9 boys 

from Ida High School taking advantage of our pool. Middle school swimming will 

host their annual relay meet here on Saturday, January 18th. This is an amazing 

meet! Be sure to stop in and cheer on our Eagles!  

 

Middle school wrestling and girl’s middle school basketball have started their 

season. Our 1st wrestling match was on January 10th at Dundee and our first girls 

basketball game will be on January 29th at Hillsdale. 


